Public Notice of a Budget Hearing

The King County Commissioners’ Court will have a Public
Hearing on the 2023-2024 Proposed Budget Thursday
August 24, 2023, at 9:00 a.m. at the King County
Courthouse.

The 2023-2024 King County Budget will be
adopted the same day after this Hearing.
Signed on August 7th, 2023

Duane Daniel
King County Judge



The King County Commissioners Court will have the 2023-
2024 Proposed Budget in the King County Clerks Office for
review starting August 9, 2023. If you should have any
questions on this Proposed Budget you may contact the King
County Judges Office at 806-596-4411.

Signed on August 7, 2023

Duane Daniel
King County Judge



